
2022 Term Dates

Term 1
31 January - 14 April

Term 2
2 May - 8 July

Term 3
25 July - 30 September

Term 4
17 October - 16 December

Principalôs Message

How wonderful it is to finally seesomesunshine!A very long time comingand a perfect
opportunity for our studentsto enjoythe pool next week!

Autism Inclusion Teacher

AutismInclusionTeachersare a new, nation-leadinginitiative which aims to build educator
understandingandknowledgearoundsupportingautisticchildrenandyoungpeople.

Everypublic primaryschoolin SouthAustraliawill appoint an AutismInclusionTeacher. I am
pleasedto sharethat SharonJeffshas been appointedas our AutismInclusionTeacherfor
2023. Sharonwill take on the role one day per week and is very excitedto be addingto her
alreadyextensiveteachingrepertoire.

It is anticipatedthat AutismInclusionTeacherswill first build their own teachingexpertise,
knowledgeand understandingof autism through engagingin formal learningofferings and
participationin the AutismInclusionTeachernetworks. To improveknowledgeand practice
acrossthe school,AutismInclusionTeacherswill then be encouragedto sharetheir learnings
andresourceswith their colleaguesto utilisein teachingautisticchildrenandyoungpeoplein
their own classes.

Visitthe Departmentfor Educationwebsiteto find
out more about
improving support for autistic children and students.

I hope to see many of you at our Family Picnic

next week!

Ella-Louise Ailmore

Principal

Friday 25th November Å Week 6, Term 4 2022

Diary Dates

WEEK 7

Mon 28/11

Swimming

Tues 29/11

Swimming

Family Picnic

Wed 30/11

Swimming
Final Kindy Transition 

Visit

Thurs 1/12

Swimming

Fri 2/12

Swimming

Year 6 
Graduation

Tuesday 13th 

December

15 Bradman Road, Parafield Gardens SA 5107   Phone: 8258 3612    

Email: dl.1135.info@schools.sa.edu.au https://www.karrendips.sa.edu.au

Karrendi Primary School

A Message from Mr Perri

Five Ways to Wellbeing Spotlight: #5 GIVE

It's holiday season and with Christmas approaching faster than a Plover from a rooftop, it's 
the perfect time to delve into our final spotlight of the Five Ways to Wellbeing - Give.

Giving others our time, our presence,and our help, is associatedwith an increasein
psychologicaland emotional wellbeing. It makesus feel good, and makesothers feel good
too! Karrendistudents and staff support one another, help each other out, show gratitude
and care for others in our community. We also give back to our community through
fundraisingandhelpingthosein need.

Ourstudentsfrom Rooms5 and7, alongwith the childrenfrom LantanaKindergarten,will be
getting into the spirit of giving when they visit HelpingHand on Thursday8th December.
Studentswill bedeliveringgifts purchasedthroughfunds raisedfrom our recycledbottles and
canscollection. Studentsare designingChristmascoastersand wrappingpaper for the gifts
purchased.

WeŎŀƴΩǘwait to sharephotosandstoriesfromthe visitwith youall!

https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/health-and-disability-support/improving-support-children-and-students-autism
mailto:dl.1135.info@schools.sa.edu.au
https://www.karrendips.sa.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/KarrendiPrimarySchool/
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A Message from Miss Cooke
Throughout this year, our students and teachers have worked tirelessly to build the decoding skil ls of our students, the first steps 
in becoming a skil led reader, and with the short time we have leftthis term, will continue to do so. With this in mind, teamed 
with their skil ls in decoding, it is also important that our learners develop their skil ls in encoding ςspelling, as this is another vital 
component of the reading process.

Within our journey of school improvement, as a site we actively strive to implement the most effective and up-to-date 
approaches to teaching and learning, and this includes our teaching of encoding skil ls. For our Junior Primary classes involved in 
the InitiaLitprogram, encoding is a component that is already embedded into the program and reflects the most up-to-date 
research for best practice. For our students in years 3 to 6, we are happy to say that our site will be taking steps towards 
implementing a similar program but designed for students in the middle and upper primary years.

This week our middle and upper primary teachers participated in a Professional Development day targeted

at implementing an explicit approach to teaching spelling called Spell-It. Miss C and the students in Room

19 have been trialing this program this term with positive feedback. We are excited to

begin implementation of this program in 2023 and achieve that site-wide approach to

effective spell ing education.

Classroom Correspondence
Will our bean stalks grow?
LantanahavesetRoom19 a missionto growsomegreenbeans!Weexcitinglyreceiveda packagewith materialsandinstructions
on how to grow our own beans. This fit perfectly with our scienceunit,ά[ƛǾƛƴƎand non- livingǘƘƛƴƎǎέ. We havediscussedand
researchedwhat we need to do for our beansstalksto grow andsurvive. Two weekshavepassedsincewe started the process,
and our beansaresprouting!WeŎŀƴΩǘwait to comparehow high ours grow with the beansstalksat Lantanaandeventuallyeat
the beans.
- Room 19

Specialist Team Talk Premierôs Be Active Challenge

Overthe lastfew weeks161studentsat KarrendiPrimarySchoolhavereceivedtheirtǊŜƳƛŜǊΩǎBeActiveChallengemedals.

Thisyear26studentsreceiveda Bronzemedal,32 x Silver,28 x Gold,25 x Champion,32 x Legend,10 x Hall of Fameand8 x BAFL
Bronze. Thestudentswho receivedthe BeActivefor LifeBronzemedalhavecompletedthe challengefor 7 years. Thesestudents
are Khaled Atieh, Lilly Bayliss,Logan Collins, Jett Crowther, SavannahHarrison, Imtiaz Jafary, Mayah Mark-Seymour and
PrarthanaPatel.

Congratulationsto all studentsfor continuingto showthat physicalactivityhelpsstudentswith their developmentandto prepare
their mindsfor learning.
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Community Hub

Ohwhat agreat few weeksit hasbeenin the Hub!!

Thisweekwe had the first sessionof our four-weekWomen'sWater Safetyand Swimmingprogram. We
hada staggering29 peoplewantingto bookinto this soinsteadof doinga 2-hour programasplanned, we
split this into two 1-hourclassessoeveryonehadthe opportunity to attend! With this beingsopopularI'm
hoping it can be something that permanently runs out of the Hub as it will be so beneficial to our
community.

Playgrouphas beenso much fun! We haveexploredcookingand sensoryplay. In our cookingplaygroup
session,we were soluckyto havetwo schoolchildren- ChantelandAngelina,comeandhelp us makeour
fruit kebabs,milo weet-bix balls and decoratecookies. Thisweek we enjoyedsome sensoryplay as we
exploredbagsfilled with water and thingsto explore,things hidden in jelly, goopand shavingcream. The
childrenenjoyedexploringall the textures andgetting messy!We alsohavehadfour new families join in
the lastfewweeks; it hasbeenlovelywelcomingthem andmeetingtheir children.

In Englishclassesthis week, we had the wonderful Briony and Heathercome in to do a basicFirst Aid
sessionwhich was thoroughlyenjoyedby all! Theylearnt all the basicskills they needto help them feel
confident in an emergency. Thankyou Brionyfor helpingme to organisethis. We alsohavehad another
four newstudentsjoin our Englishclassesthis weeksoI would love to sayamassivecongratulationsto our
EnglishteacherSuefor continuingto do anamazingjob!






